
 

 
WESTPORT HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Westport Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, November 12, 2019, in Town Hall Room 307 to hear a Certificate of Appropriateness 
for the replacement front light fixture at 296 Main Street in the Gorham Avenue Local Historic District.  

Comments from the public will be received during the Public Hearing.  The file may be examined in the 
Historic District Commission Office, Room 108, Town Hall, 110 Myrtle Avenue, Monday – Friday, 
8:30A.M. to 4:30 P.M.  

The full agenda is on file at the Office of the Town Clerk.  

Bill Harris, Chair 
Westport Historic District Commission  
October 30, 2019 


